
WPPA Educational Foundation Auction Donation Form 

Thank you for your interest in supporting the WPPA Educational Foundation Auction, taking place during the 
WPPA Annual Meeting this November. Proceeds from the auction directly support the Foundation’s scholarship 
programs, helping advance education and professional growth within Washington’s port community. 

Please complete the form below and return it to WPPA no later than October 17th. Completed forms can be 
emailed to: mlill@washingtonports.org. We will contact you to arrange delivery or pick-up of your donation 
item(s) as needed. 

We sincerely appreciate your generosity and support! 

Donation Description (you can attach another document if needed): 

                

                

                

                

                

                

                

Retail Value of Item: $       

Donor name (as it should be listed in catalog):           

 Item will be delivered to the auction site 

 Item will be delivered to WPPA Offices (no later than November 10th – must pre-arrange date with WPPA) 

 Monetary Donation: 

  $50   $100   $200  Other $    

Donor contact person:              

Phone:      Email address:           

Company name (if applicable):             

Mailing address:               

 

Please send completed forms to Mandy Lill: mlill@washingtonports.org 

You can also donate online HERE 

If you have any questions, you can reach us by calling 360.943.0760 

mailto:mlill@washingtonports.org
mailto:mlill@washingtonports.org
https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=BX5FWLETYALJG

